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Subject: FW: Support for Zelkwas Harmony House -- Please include in tonights meeting

-----Original Message----- 
From: Peter Stevenson 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 9:59 AM 
To: mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca>; cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Support for Zelkwas Harmony House -- Please include in tonights meeting 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

We are a family in support of the Zelkwas Harmony House. 

We don't live in the immediate area, but have children in lessons at the conservatory, and frequently visit friends in 
the neighbourhood. 

Services provided by Harmony House seem vital to creating healthy, safe futures for women and children who may 
be experiencing a range of challenges in their lives. Supports like these can help break cycles of poverty, abuse, 
addiction, and intergenerational trauma. I want our community to be one that welcomes these services which are 
needed more than ever in the wake of Covid-19. 

This site seems like a good choice in being near schools, parks, and grocery stores. 

We hope the city will approve this project which will support woman and their children to live safer,  healthier and 
happier lives. 

Jesse Thompson 

Peter Stevenson 
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